
            Speech and Language Therapy Support

Dear Parents

As you may be aware, SpeechWise provide Speech and 
Language Therapy Support to some children in school. During 
the upcoming school closures we will continue to be providing 
as much support as we can, including information that can help 
you explain what is happening to your child.

On social media we will be providing ideas, tips and activities 
which can help develop communication skills in all children (not 
just those with speech and language difficulties), so please 
follow us on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter:
Facebook and Instagram: SpeechWise Therapy
Twitter: @speech_wise

If your child has been seen by one of our team and you’d like 
some information or advice please contact us by email:

Your school Speech and Language Therapist is:

Michelle Sallon

Email: michelle@speechwisetherapy.co.uk

We’re happy to help in any way we can and we look forward to 
finding new ways to work together.  

We wish you all the very best for the next few weeks

The SpeechWise Team


